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In this issue: 
 This week at FCBC 

 Office Closure 

 Semi-annual meeting 

 Night of Worship 

 Mystic Aquarium Trip 

 And more… 

This week at First Central:  

Continuing our series on Ezra & Nehemiah, this Sunday Pastor Mark’s message is 
entitled, “Prayer, Planning and the Hand of God” from Nehemiah chapter 2. 

If you are unable to attend in person you can watch the service, after the fact, in one 
of two ways: 

 You can view the service on Pastor Mark’s blog. 

 You can also view the service on the church website, www.firstcentral.church.  

Also, pick up a bookmark this Sunday, from the usual locations, detailing the 
upcoming  sermon topics and scripture through early fall. 

First Central Bible Church—50 Broadway Street, Chicopee, MA  01020 

www.firstcentral.church 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Join us for A Night of Worship.  

On Friday, July 12, from 5:30 — 6:45 

we’ll enjoy ice cream and lawn games. 

Then from 7 — 8 pm we’ll have a time of 

worship in the sanctuary.  Child care will 

be provided during the hour of worship. 

 

 

 

DATE  BUDGET  GIVING 

June 23 $9,519 $7,166 

Year-to-date: $240,329 $241,650 

Thank you for your faithful giving. 

Reminder — our semi-annual business meeting is 

THIS Sunday, June 30
th
, immediately following our 

worship service. One agenda item is a proposal to 

remodel the first floor of our educational wing to pro-

vide better security for our children’s ministry.   

      Please plan on being here for this important meeting. 

 

Senior Saints invites you to join us on  
a bus trip to Mystic Aquarium and  
Seaport in September (date to be  
determined — likely 9/14 or 9/21).  

 

 

 Admission costs: 

 Babies and children under age 3 - free 

 Children ages 3 - 13 $28 

 Adults ages 14 - 61 $37 

 Senior Saints - $33 

There will be an additional cost for the bus, to be determined once we 
know how many people are going.  You will be able to sign up and pay 

through the Church Center app — another reason to download it.   
 

In addition, if interested in going to Sight & Sound to see the pro-
duction of Daniel on August 31, please let Carol Sumler know A.S.A.P. 

Please note: The church 
office will be closed on  
July 2

nd
  and 3

rd
 for carpet 

installation on the second 
floor. Thank you.   

Of course, we will also be closed on the 
4

th
 for Independence Day.   

Reminder!  If you 
have not yet returned 
your (filled) baby  
bottle, please bring it 
this Sunday. We are 
still missing a few 

and we need to get them tallied up and 
on to the Pregnancy Care Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

A BIG thank you to everyone who 
worked tirelessly to ensure this 
year’s VBS was a success! We 

couldn’t have done it without you!  

Thanks, too, to our photographer 
and videographer, Pastor Mark and 

Pastor Justin!  

http://www.wheelsms.wordpress.com/
http://www.firstcentral.church

